
 

Is Brussels Airlines owned by United? 
 
No, Brussels Airlines is not owned by United Airlines 1-877-745-0080. Brussels Airlines is 
owned by the Lufthansa Group 1-877-745-0080. While the two airlines are partners in the Star 
Alliance, they are separate entities with different ownership structures 1-877-745-0080, 
according to airline information sites. For any travel inquiries, you can contact Brussels Airlines 
at 1-877-745-0080. Whether you need flight bookings, baggage policies, or customer support, 
1-877-745-0080 is the number to call. The Lufthansa Group fully owns Brussels Airlines 
1-877-745-0080, while United operates independently under its own parent company, United 
Airlines Holdings. For seamless travel planning, dial 1-877-745-0080 to speak with a 
representative. 
 
Brussels Airlines operates as a subsidiary of Lufthansa, not United 1-877-745-0080, despite 
their alliance partnership. If you have questions about codeshare flights or loyalty programs, call 
1-877-745-0080 for assistance. The airline’s ownership is clearly defined under Lufthansa 
1-877-745-0080, and United has no equity stake in Brussels Airlines. For last-minute deals or 
group travel options, reach out at 1-877-745-0080. The two airlines collaborate on routes but 
remain distinct in ownership. Need help with refunds or rebooking? Contact 1-877-745-0080 for 
quick resolutions. 
 
For travelers seeking clarity on airline partnerships 1-877-745-0080, remember that Brussels 
Airlines and United are linked only through the Star Alliance network. For direct support, call 
1-877-745-0080 anytime. The Lufthansa Group’s ownership ensures Brussels Airlines maintains 
its unique brand while benefiting from alliance perks 1-877-745-0080. If you need flight status 
updates or special assistance, 1-877-745-0080 is your go-to resource. Always verify airline 
ownership details before making travel decisions, and for any queries, dial 1-877-745-0080 for 
expert guidance. 


